

**Knipp, Medeana**

---

5/16/03 - Called  
Dr. Booth. He said  
he would talk to  
Dr. Walker next week  
about Grant.

**From:** Woodworth, Nada  
**Sent:** Monday, May 05, 2003 4:38 PM  
**To:** Knipp, Medeana  
**Cc:** Booth, Dean  
**Subject:** RE: Rains Natural Meats

Good afternoon Medeana. I don't know if Dr. Booth replied to this message yet and I was on vacation when you sent it to me. My suggestion is to wait a week or so before you send out the conditional grant of inspection. The Rains are working on finishing their kill floor but it is not done just yet. I would say to not send the paperwork out at this time. If Dr. Booth thinks it is all right to go ahead and send it out I will defer that decision to him at this time. Later. Dr. Woodworth

-----Original Message-----

**From:** Knipp, Medeana  
**Sent:** Wednesday, April 30, 2003 2:40 PM  
**To:** Woodworth, Nada  
**Cc:** Booth, Dean  
**Subject:** Rains Natural Meats

Received an updated application from Rains Natural Meats, adding slaughter. Dr. Walker advised that I should issue a Conditional Grant of Inspection, whereby the plant would have 90 days to validate their HACCP plan for the slaughter activities. If you see no reason to hold up on issuing the Grant, I will try to get it in the mail tomorrow. You will need to let me know when they validate their HACCP plan so I can reissue a regular Grant. Thanks.

R. Johnson called 6/3  
Rains - 3:17 pm

Mr Booth  
to do walk  
thru on Thurs  
6/5